
Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Rd, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP

27 February 2018

Request for Information: Ref NCC-029716-17
Smart Street Lighting

Thank you for your request for information relating to smart street lighting. I can now let you 
have the following information in response to the questions you raised.

 The number and location of so called 'smart' street lights currently installed – None

 The number and proposed location of any planned new installations of so called smart 
street lights – 13,500, we are installing LEDs throughout Mansfield starting in April 
2018, and we will be addressing every light in the Mansfield area. 

 How many of these installations are currently 
Commissioned – None
Active - None

 The number, description and location of any other so called 'smart' installations currently 
installed

i) the number, description and location of any other proposed smart installations – None
ii) how many of these installations are
      Commissioned – None a
      Active - None

 how many of these installations are
Commissioned – None 

      Active - None

 How many of the above so called 'smart' street lights and or 'smart' installations are
equipped as small cell base stations,  with low power nodes or any other technology, to 
enable them to be used by 5G networks as a means to improve the network coverage, 
or for any other purpose – None

 If not currently equipped, how many are planned to be so equipped, and their location 
and projected installation/commissioning date- No information yet available

 Whether any are currently commissioned or active - None

We hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquires please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly using the details below. In addition to this and for future 



Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough 
Rd, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP

reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous answers to FOIs on our 
website, http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/ 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, 
Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham,  NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Name Jilly Walden
Position Information Complaints and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council




